
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear ________,  

It is a pleasure to invite you to participate in the Second IEEE International Conference on Medical 

Artificial Intelligence (MedAI 2024) conference. Your presence as the participate is indispensable to the 

success of the conference. Artificial Intelligence (AI) in medicine and healthcare has a long history. With 

the rapid development in AI, especially deep learning and most recently generative models, the huge 

transformative potential of AI to medicine, healthcare, and the society, has again gained a renewed interest. 

At the same time, risks and damages caused by inadequate application of AI technologies, such as bias, 

data and information security, transparency and trust, are high on the agenda too. Aims to foster wider and 

deeper discussions in the international communities across AI, medicine and healthcare, MedAI was 

created to address these challenges.  

The IEEE International Conference on Medical Artificial Intelligence (MedAI 2024) will take place in 

Chongqing, China from November 15th to November 17th, 2024, and will be hosted by the School of 

Computer Science and Technology at Chongqing University of Posts and Telecommunications, Chongqing, 

China.  

We look forward to seeing you at the conference in Chongqing. 
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